
Visit ecicog.org/patch
for more details or

Call 319-366-7999
to apply!

The Providing Assistance to Community Homeowners (PATCH) 
program helps income-qualified Linn County homeowners 

after the August 10, 2020 Derecho storm.

Construction Management Support
•	Identifying immediate needs
•	Identifying contractors
•	Scheduling work
•	Working with contractors throughout 

the construction/repair process

Financial assistance
•	Up to $15,000 in assistance
•	Can cover deductibles and other costs 

not reimbursed by insurance
•	No credit check required to qualify

Program Requirements

Thank you to our partners!

•	Applicant must be the 
homeowner

•	Annual household income 
must be at or below the below 
amounts by household size, 
listed below

Home must be:
•	Owner-occupied
•	Primary residence as of 8/10/2020
•	Taxed as real estate
•	Located in Linn County
•	Insured or capable of being insured


